
 

Council #6463 Newsletter ~July 2021 
 

Next Mtg:  Tues Sept 14, 7:00pm at St. Patrick’s 

Knightly N ews 
 

❖ Hue, our seminarian for the summer, spoke briefly some words of encouragement.  He will be departing 

at the end of the summer to go back to the seminary. 

❖ A parish picnic was held on Saturday July 31st at St. Michaels in Dane. The council voted to donate 

$250 in support of such. 

❖ We discussed planning/budgeting for the 50th anniversary KC banquet to be held in 2023.  A committee 

will need to be formed in the near future.  The council voted to set aside $1000 to help cover a portion 

of anticipated costs. 

❖ The Love for Life Gala will take place Octobet 23 at the Brookfield Conference Center.   

❖ Just a reminder that if any Knight knows of a person in financial distress due to Covid 19 or other 

hardship, we can make a request to the State Charity Fund for a possible disbursement. 

❖ We have begun our brat sales again at the Piggly Wiggly.  Thanks to Tubby Schroeder for coordinating 

and others for helping out.  Please consider helping out for future dates as we desperately need 

additional members to spread the workload.  Tentative future dates will depend on weather and ability 

to access our needed supplies. 

❖ KC family picnic was heldTues Aug 10 th a t St. Patrick’s in lieu of the regular mtg.  Bill Holler and 

Len Hendricks chaired the event.  Thanks to all that helped put on a successful evening. 

❖ The semi-annual audit has been completed.  Thanks to David E Munz and the trustees for completing 

this in a timely fashion. 

❖ It was discussed that we would like to have more budget planning take place.  A committee was formed 

including David E Munz, Dean Winters, Will Wolske, Joe Morgan and Mike McGrath.  Tubby 

Schroeder will be an alternate. 

❖ Bishop Hying will be leading a pilgrimage to Our Lady of Good Help Shrine near Green Bay on August 

21st. 

Knights of Columbus 
Charity Unity Fraternity Patriotism 



 Elected Officers for the 2021/2022 fraternal year: 

 

Grand Knight – Mike McGrath 

Deputy Grand Knight – Dean Winters 

Financial Secretary – Len Hendricks 

Chancellor – Will Wolske 

Recorder – Joe Morgan 

Treasurer – David E. Munz 

Lecturer –  

Advocate – Mark Nolden 

Warden – Ken Clemens 

Inside Guard – Vince Miller 

Outside Guard – Lloyd Kippley 

Trustees – David L. Munz, Bob Theel, Tubby Schroeder 

Offerings of Prayer 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Carlos Winters, father of Dean 

Mike McGrath 

Bob Theel 

Rita Hahn 

Shirley Larson 

Judy Breunig 

Service Program Personnel for the new fraternal year are as 

follows: 

 

Program Director:  Dean Winters 

Faith Director:  Mike McGrath 

 

Community Director:  Jason McGrath 

Family Director:  Joe Morgan 

Life Director:  Ken Clemens 

Membership Director:  Bill Holler 

Retention Chairman:  Tubby Schroeder 

 

  
  

 

 

 


